
19 June 2019 
 

Future Mobility Solutions (FMS) 
5 Unity Drive South 
Auckland 
NEW ZEALAND 
 

Transition announcement 

 

Future Mobility Solutions (NZX:FMS) advises that it intends to comply with the NZX Listing Rules dated 1 

January 2019 from 28 June 2019. 

 

For further information please contact:  

David McKee Wright 

Company Secretary and Chief Financial Officer 

Future Mobility Solutions Limited 

+64 09 414 5542 


